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FEB 11 1983

Docket No. 50-186

University of Missouri
ATTN Dr. Don Alger

Acting Director
! Research Reactor Facility

Research Park
Columbia, MD 65201

Gentlement

! Thank you for your letters dated December 20, 1982 and February 3, 1983,
informing us of your plans fc handling low level radioactive weste!

generated.at the research res u r facility.

We understand, based on a telephone conversation between Dr. Alger and
Mr. Lovendale on February 10, 1983, that in addition to maintaining
records of transfers of low level radioactive weste which occur after
April 30, 1983, transfers which took place before April 30, 1983, will
also be documented.
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
'

l
i Sincerely, !

' (C)OL-ta
C. J.' Papesiello, Chief
ihnergency Preparedness and

Radiation Safety Branch

| cc w/1tra dtd 12/20/82 &'

2/3/83
! DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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